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The Honorable Molly Baumgardner, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Education 

Statehouse, Room 224-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Baumgardner: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 319 by Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 319 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 319 would allow children who have attained the age of eligibility for school attendance 

and who have been placed by the Department for Children and Families or a court of competent 

jurisdiction into the care and physical custody of a foster care contractor; or who is being provided 

respite care, to attend school in the school district where the foster care contractor provides 

services.  The bill also makes several changes and additions to definitions. 

 

 The Department for Children and Families and the Department of Education indicate 

enactment of the bill would have no fiscal effect on agency operations.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Chief Budget Officer 

 

 

 

 

cc: Jackie Aubert, Children & Families 

 Dale Dennis, Education  


